
 

 
Bellwether Enterprise 
Services Email to Our Partners 
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To All Our Borrowers and Partners, 
 
Enterprise Community Partners, our parent nonprofit company, has a vision that one day, every person will have an 
affordable home in a vibrant community, filled with promise and the opportunity for a good life.  We at Bellwether 
Enterprise believe our role is capital on a mission to help fulfill this vision.   
 
In a crisis like the COVID-19 pandemic, Enterprise and Bellwether believe the safety net of emergency services and 
financial assistance needs to be at its strongest.  Many of you have residents, employees and commercial tenants 
who will need to access these services during the pandemic.  Each city and each state are reacting with different 
options to confront COVID-19.  At the same time, there are many ideas coming out of the White House, Capitol Hill, 
HUD, state capitals and local city halls.   
 
This link is to Enterprise’s COVID-19 Resources webpage.  Enterprise will update this page regularly.   
https://www.enterprisecommunity.org/news-and-events/news-releases/covid-19-our-response-latest-updates  
  
The coronavirus crisis is unparalleled and creating havoc and uncertainty throughout the economy.   Bellwether 
Enterprise is here to help you and your residents weather this storm.  
  
 
Please stay healthy,  
 
Ned Huffman 
President & CEO  
  


